
Dear Youth Action Participants and Parents, 

The YMCA of Niagara is proud to be a part of your neighbourhood through our YMCA Youth Action 
program at Simcoe Street Public School.  Since we began in 2019, we have seen hundreds of 
neighbourhood youth attend the program and take advantage of everything the program has to offer.  
We have seen steady growth in our weekly attendance and while we are excited to see the continued 
popularity in the program, that popularity has required us to make a few changes to the program 
structure in order to keep Tuesday nights safe and fun for everyone.   

Effective November 9, 2023 the following changes will go into effect: 
1. Weekly registration prior to the start of the program will be required for anyone wishing to

attend the program.
2. The maximum number of participants each night will be reduced to 20, down from its current

maximum of 30.

Registration for the program is an easy process that allows participants to secure their spot in the 
program without worrying that they may be turned away at the door or feeling they need to arrive early 
to the site.  All registrations will take place through Eventbrite, which is completely free to use.  For your 
convenience, a QR code has been added at the bottom of this letter.  Simply use the camera on your 
mobile device to be taken directly to the registration page and follow the instructions.  

A few more notes about registration: 

• Registration for the November 14th event is now open.  Registration for subsequent weeks will
open at 10:00am every Thursday for the following week’s program.  Registration will close 60
minutes prior to the start of the program on Wednesdays.

• Participants WILL NOT be able to register at the door.  Once the system closes, they will have to
wait until next week’s program.

We want to thank you for making the Simcoe Street site one of the most popular Youth Action sites in 
the Niagara Region.  We hope that by making these few changes, we can make the program even more 
enjoyable for everyone.  Should you have questions or need more information, please contact us by 
email at youth.action@niagara.ymca.ca or by phone at 905-934-9755 and, when prompted, press ‘2’.  
For more information about Youth Action, please visit our website at www.ymcaofniagara.org. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Wideman 
Director of Community Programs 
YMCA of Niagara  

YMCA Of Niagara 
3-300 Bunting Road 

St Catharines, ON
L2M 7X3 

YMCA Youth Action 
Simcoe Street Public School 
Register Here!! 

Looking for info about 
Youth Action? 

Click Here!! 

https://ymcaofniagara.org/programs/community-initiatives/community-programs/youth-action/
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/ymca-youth-action-simcoe-street-public-school-registration-755592055177?aff=ebdsoporgprofile

